
 LANDSCAPE REPORT – FEBRUARY 2016 POA MEETING 

 

In the Spring of 2015, Mike Wulf, Roger Horan, Tom Berkenkotter, Bill 
and Eva Williams cultivated and mulched the beds at the front entrance, 
then planted knockout roses.  Bill kept them watered and the roses 
thrived.  Bill kept them watered and he roses thrived. 

Mike Wulf continued to put the flags up for the holidays, and also 
ensured the area was mowed as needed.  Thank you Mike. 

In late Summer/Fall, Bill and Eva Williams cleaned the grass and weeds 
from the rock beds along the entrance driveway.  During the past 
month, they have been working on cultivating the rose beds and 
weeding out the dollar weed.  The next job will be to fertilize the beds. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bill Williams 

 

 


